
Petition of North American Numbering Plan Administrator on behalf of the Florida telecommunications 
industry, in the matter of the implementation for relief of the 904 numbering plan area. 

Name

Address 

or employee of the PSC, in the transaction of public business is considered a public record and is subject to Florida’s 
Public Records Law. This means that Florida law generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of any such email or 
correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying to any Florida citizen or to any member of the media.
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